
From:  

Adrienne Stacey  

Email:  

adriennestacey@mac.com  

Location:  

Richmond  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

We bought our home in 1976. The Mt Hood Freeway was stopped. The impending freeway had pretty 
much sucked the life out of the neighborhood. It took years to recover. Now our neighborhood is 
reaping the benefits of a beautiful restored active neighborhood. 
Proof of what can happen when we say ‘NO!”  
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